January 13, 1981

Miss C. Der Boghosian
Bushnell II, Apt. 817
flartford, Connecticut 06103

Dear Miss Der Boghogian:

Thank you for your generous donation of
$25,00 (twenty—~five dollars) which you kindly
gave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral on the
joyous occasion of Christmas.

It is only through such generogity that we
have been able to sustain the spiritual mission
of our Church in America.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones
in the coming year.

With prayers,

Father Yeghishe Gizirian
Canon Sacrist
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